Gothic And Gender An Introduction
If you ally infatuation such a referred gothic and gender an introduction ebook
that will present you worth, get the utterly best seller from us currently from
several preferred authors. If you want to witty books, lots of novels, tale,
jokes, and more fictions collections are as a consequence launched, from best
seller to one of the most current released.
You may not be perplexed to enjoy every books collections gothic and gender an
introduction that we will enormously offer. It is not a propos the costs. Its
very nearly what you dependence currently. This gothic and gender an
introduction, as one of the most functioning sellers here will agreed be in the
middle of the best options to review.

Sexiness and Gender in Gothic Youth Culture. How do Ideals of Beauty Relate to
Gender Roles? Giuliana Helm 2015-11-04 Seminar paper from the year 2014 in the
subject English Language and Literature Studies - Culture and Applied
Geography, grade: 3,0, University of Bamberg (Department of English Culture
Studies), course: 150 Years of (Neo-) Gothic: Literature, Architecture, Youth
Culture, language: English, abstract: This term paper investigates and explores
the Gothic subculture and attempts to bridge the gap between the question of
what ideals of beauty and sexual appeal are prevalent in the Gothic scene and
how they relate to notions of gender. This term paper cannot even begin to
cover every layer of the Gothic subculture. But it will give an insight into
the most visible, as well as a few invisible, features helping to understand
the connection between the Gothic idea of sexiness, beauty and the role of
gender. Starting with a clear and brief insight into the emerge of the Gothic
subculture and with a cohort introduction into the ideology of the Goth, the
term paper continues with explaining the importance of fashion within the
Goths’ lifestyle and with the essential features of their special to get
dressed. The next chapter illustrates the ideas of beauty in regard to being a
Goth followed by the exploration how Goths define sexiness and salability in
consideration of their dress code and their lifestyle. The term paper finally
concludes with the development of gender roles prevalent in the scene. This
year, the year 2014, is the year of the 250th anniversary of (Neo-) Gothic and
Horace Walpole's novel The Castle of Otranto, published in 1764, is seen as the
first representative of the Gothic romance. Its main innovation was to arouse
opposed emotions such as horror and commiseration. This use of a radical
contrast is one of the hallmarks of Gothic: light and dark, good and evil,
love, sex and death. ‘Gothic’ is to be counted to one of those terms that have
to be observed more closely because it contains more than at first sight.
Gothic is not just black clothes and a depressive attitude. It rather turns out
to be really difficult to encompass because it comprises many different
aspects: Gothic stands for architecture, for literature and for the special
present subculture: the Goths. This term paper does not approach the
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architectural or literary aspects of Gothic.
The Future of Feminist Eighteenth-Century Scholarship Robin Runia 2017-11-10
There is an unfortunate argument being made that feminist scholarship of
eighteenth-century literary studies has fulfilled its potential in academic
circles. The Future of Eighteenth-Century Feminist Scholarship: Beyond Recovery
shows us otherwise. Each of the essays in this volume reaffirms the feminist
principles that form the foundation of this area, then builds upon them by
acknowledging the inevitable conflicts they or their subjects have faced and
the contradictions they or their subjects have lived.
The Eighteenth-century Novel 2001
The Poetics and Politics of the American Gothic Professor Agnieszka Soltysik
Monnet 2013-04-28 Taking as its point of departure recent insights about the
performative nature of genre, The Poetics and Politics of the American Gothic
challenges the critical tendency to accept at face value that gothic literature
is mainly about fear. Instead, Agnieszka Soltysik Monnet argues that the
American Gothic, and gothic literature in general, is also about judgment: how
to judge and what happens when judgment is confronted with situations that defy
its limits. Poe, Hawthorne, Melville, Gilman, and James all shared a concern
with the political and ideological debates of their time, but tended to
approach these debates indirectly. Thus, Monnet suggests, while slavery and
race are not the explicit subject matter of antebellum works by Poe and
Hawthorne, they nevertheless permeate it through suggestive analogies and tacit
references. Similarly, Melville, Gilman, and James use the gothic to explore
the categories of gender and sexuality that were being renegotiated during the
latter half of the century. Focusing on "The Fall of the House of Usher," The
Marble Faun, Pierre, The Turn of the Screw, and "The Yellow Wallpaper," Monnet
brings to bear minor texts by the same authors that further enrich her
innovative readings of these canonical works. At the same time, her study
persuasively argues that the Gothic's endurance and ubiquity are in large part
related to its being uniquely adapted to rehearse questions about judgment and
justice that continue to fascinate and disturb.
Gender and Contemporary Horror in Television Steven Gerrard 2019-03-13 Horror
has found a resurgence on television in the post-millennial years. This book
will investigate the changing and challenging roles that gender has undergone
in TV horror, examining a range of shows, including Hannibal, American Horror
Story, The Walking Dead, Penny Dreadful, Supernatural, The Exorcist, iZombie,
and Bates Motel.
Charles Brockden Brown's Wieland, Ormond, Arthur Mervyn, and Edgar Huntly
Charles Brockden Brown 2009-11-15 On Wieland; or the Transformation: "An
impressive edition . . . the most thoroughly satisfying historical and literary
contextualization for the novel that I've ever encountered. Shapiro and Barnard
offer a rich transatlantic artistic and ideological context that helps pull the
whole novel into coherent focus. The footnotes to the novel are incredibly
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thorough, helpful, and interesting. . . . This Hackett edition of Wieland [is]
the freshest and most topical of those now available." --Dana D. Nelson,
Vanderbilt University On Ormond; or, the Secret Witness: "Philip Barnard and
Stephen Shapiro have produced an awesome edition of Brown's Ormond by providing
copious explanatory notes and helpful documentation of the essential historical
context of feminist, radical, egalitarian, and abolitionist expression. Oh, ye
patriots, read it and learn!" --Peter Linebaugh, University of Toledo On Arthur
Mervyn; or, Memoirs of the Year 1793: "This new edition of Arthur Mervyn far
exceeds any previous version of this remarkable American novel. Through
exhaustive archival research, the editors have produced a reliable text
constructed within the intellectual, cultural, political, and religious
contexts of a society informing Brown's efforts to capture and preserve the
formation of the early republic for generations of readers and cultural
historians. This vital text is essential reading for anyone interested in the
origins of the United States." --Emory Elliott, University Professor,
University of California-Riverside On Edgar Huntly; or, Memoirs of a SleepWalker: "This is now the edition of choice for those of us who teach Brown's
fascinating Edgar Huntly. Barnard and Shapiro explore the relevant historical,
cultural, and literary backgrounds in their illuminating Introduction; they
skillfully annotate the text; they provide useful and up-to-date
bibliographies; and they append a number of revealing primary texts for further
cultural contextualization. This edition will help to stimulate new thinking
about race, empire, and sexuality in Brown's prescient novel of the American
frontier." --Robert S. Levine, University of Maryland
Women's Gothic E. J. Clery 2004 Female writers of Gothic were hell-raisers in
more than one sense: not only did they specialize in evoking scenes of horror,
cruelty, and supernaturalism, but in doing so they exploded the literary
conventions of the day, and laid claim to realms of the imagination hitherto
reserved for men. They were rewarded with popular success, large profits, and
even critical adulation. E. J. Clery's acclaimed study tells the strange but
true story of women's Gothic. She identifies contemporary fascination with the
operation of the passions and the example of the great tragic actress Sarah
Siddons as enabling factors, and then examines in depth the careers of two
pioneers of the genre, Clara Reeve and Sophia Lee, its reigning queen, Ann
Radcliffe, and the daring experimentalists Joanna Baillie and Charlotte Dacre.
The account culminates with Mary Shelley, whose Frankenstein (1818) has
attained mythical status. Students and scholars as well as general readers will
find Women's Gothic a stimulating introduction to an important literary mode.
Robert Aickman Gary William Crawford 2003 A biographical and critical study of
Robert Aickman.
Gender, Supernatural Beings, and the Liminality of Death Rebecca Gibson
2021-03-15 Gender, Supernatural Beings, and the Liminality of Death: Monstrous
Males/Fatal Females examines how gender changes and manifests in stories and
film through several different types of beings. With sections on social death,
the walking dead, and the undead, this is a multi-faceted look at myth, legend,
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and popular culture creatures.
The Function of Gender in Female and Male Gothic Angela Leonardi 2017-01-17
Essay from the year 2016 in the subject English Language and Literature Studies
- Literature, grade: 1,3, Friedrich-Alexander University Erlangen-Nuremberg
(English & American Studies), course: Gothic Fiction, language: English,
abstract: The genre of Gothic became one of the most popular of the late 18th
and early 19th century, and the novel usually regarded as the first Gothic
novel is Horace Walpole's "The Castle of Otranto", first published in 1764. The
first great practitioner of the Gothic novel, as well as the most popular
novelist of the eighteenth century in England, was Ann Radcliffe. She added
suspense, painted evocative landscapes and moods or atmosphere, portrayed
increasingly complex, fascinatingly-horrifying, evil villains, and focused on
the heroine and her struggle with the male tyrant. Her work "The Italian"
(1797) have the ability to thrill and enthrall readers. Inspired by Radcliffe,
a more sensational type of Gothic romance, exploiting horror and violence,
flourished in Germany and was introduced to England by Matthew Gregory Lewis
with "The Monk" (1796). The novel follows the lust-driven monk Ambrosio from
one abominable act to another – rape, incest, matricide, burial alive – to his
death and well-deserved damnation. The different schools, which are Female
Gothic represented by Radcliffe and Male Gothic represented by Lewis, are
distinguished by some critics as novel of terror and novel of horror. Sometimes
this same distinction is tied to gender, with female equated with terror
Gothic, and with male being equated with horror Gothic because both female and
male writers can produce female and male Gothic. In this paper, I will explain
the characteristics of the Female Gothic and the Male Gothic and the difference
between these genres, more specifically by focusing on the function of gender
and the characterization of the main characters in Ann Radcliffe’s "The
Italian" and Matthew Lewis "The Monk". This is followed by the conclusion, in
which the findings of this research will be laid out.
TransGothic in Literature and Culture Jolene Zigarovich 2017-09-08 This book
contributes to an emerging field of study and provides new perspectives on the
ways in which Gothic literature, visual media, and other cultural forms
explicitly engage gender, sexuality, form, and genre. The collection is a forum
in which the ideas of several well-respected critics converge, producing a
breadth of knowledge and a diversity of subject areas and methodologies. It is
concerned with several questions, including: How can we discuss Gothic as a
genre that crosses over boundaries constructed by a culture to define and
contain gender and sexuality? How do transgender bodies specifically mark or
disrupt this boundary crossing? In what ways does the Gothic open up a plural
narrative space for transgenre explorations, encounters, and experimentation?
With this, the volume’s chapters explore expected categories such as
transgenders, transbodies, and transembodiments, but also broader concepts that
move through and beyond the limits of gender identity and sexuality, such as
transhistories, transpolitics, transmodalities, and transgenres. Illuminating
such areas as the appropriation of the trans body in Gothic literature and
film, the function of trans rhetorics in memoir, textual markers of
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transgenderism, and the Gothic’s transgeneric qualities, the chapters offer
innovative, but not limited, ways to interpret the Gothic. In addition, the
book intersects with but also troubles non-trans feminist and queer readings of
the Gothic. Together, these diverse approaches engage the Gothic as a
definitively trans subject, and offer new and exciting connections and insights
into Gothic, Media, Film, Narrative, and Gender and Sexuality Studies.
Jane Austen's Civilized Women Enit Karafili Steiner 2015-10-06 Jane Austen’s
six complete novels and her juvenilia are examined in the context of civil
society and gender. Steiner’s study uses a variety of contexts to appraise
Austen’s work: Scottish Enlightenment theories of societal development, earlyRomantic discourses on gender roles, modern sociological theories on the
civilizing process.
Gothic Feminism Diane Long Hoeveler 1998 As British women writers in the late
eighteenth and early nineteenth centuries sought to define how they experienced
their era's social and economic upheaval, they helped popularize a new style of
bourgeois female sensibility. Building on her earlier work in Romantic
Androgyny, Diane Long Hoeveler now examines the Gothic novels of Charlotte
Smith, Ann Radcliffe, Jane Austen, Charlotte Dacre Byrne, Mary Shelley, and the
Bront&ës to show how these writers helped define femininity for women of the
British middle class. Hoeveler argues that a female-created literary ideology,
now known as &"victim feminism,&" arose as the Gothic novel helped create a new
social role of professional victim for women adjusting to the new bourgeois
order. These novels were thinly disguised efforts at propagandizing a new form
of conduct for women, teaching that &"professional femininity&"&—a cultivated
pose of wise passiveness and controlled emotions&—best prepared them for social
survival. She examines how representations of both men and women in these
novels moved from the purely psychosexual into social and political
representations, and how these writers constructed a series of ideologies that
would allow their female characters&—and readers&—fictitious mastery over an
oppressive social and political system. Gothic Feminism takes a neo-feminist
approach to these women's writings, treating them not as sacred texts but as
thesis-driven works that attempted to instruct women in a series of strategic
poses. It offers both a new understanding of the genre and a wholly new
interpretation of feminism as a literary ideology.
God and the Gothic Alison Milbank 2018-10-25 God and the Gothic: Romance and
Reality in the English Literary Tradition provides a complete reimagining of
the Gothic literary canon to examine its engagement with theological ideas,
tracing its origins to the apocalyptic critique of the Reformation female
martyrs, and to the Dissolution of the monasteries, now seen as usurping
authorities. A double gesture of repudiation and regret is evident in the
consequent search for political, aesthetic, and religious mediation, which
characterizes the aftermath of the Glorious Revolution and Whig Providential
discourse. Part one interprets eighteenth-century Gothic novels in terms of
this Whig debate about the true heir, culminating in Ann Radcliffe's
melancholic theology which uses distance and loss to enable a new mediation.
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Part two traces the origins of the doppelganger in Calvinist anthropology and
establishes that its employment by a range of Scottish writers offers a
productive mode of subjectivity, necessary in a culture equally concerned with
historical continuity. In part three, Irish Gothic is shown to be seeking ways
to mediate between Catholic and Protestant identities through models of
sacrifice and ecumenism, while in part four nineteenth-century Gothic is read
as increasingly theological, responding to materialism by a project of reenchantment. Ghost story writers assert the metaphysical priority of the
supernatural to establish the material world. Arthur Machen and other Order of
the Golden Dawn members explore the double and other Gothic tropes as modes of
mystical ascent, while raising the physical to the spiritual through magical
control, and the M. R. James circle restore the sacramental and psychical
efficacy of objects.
The Encyclopedia of Romantic Literature Frederick Burwick 2012
Women and Domestic Space in Contemporary Gothic Narratives A. Soon 2016-04-29
Moving away from traditional studies of Gothic domesticity based on symbolism,
Soon instead focuses on domestic space's material presence and the traces it
leaves on the human subjects inhabiting it. Approaching novels and films such
as Beloved and The Exorcist , this study intersects psychoanalysis,
phenomenology, and various spatial theories.
TransGothic in Literature and Culture Jolene Zigarovich 2017-09-08 This book
contributes to an emerging field of study and provides new perspectives on the
ways in which Gothic literature, visual media, and other cultural forms
explicitly engage gender, sexuality, form, and genre. The collection is a forum
in which the ideas of several well-respected critics converge, producing a
breadth of knowledge and a diversity of subject areas and methodologies. It is
concerned with several questions, including: How can we discuss Gothic as a
genre that crosses over boundaries constructed by a culture to define and
contain gender and sexuality? How do transgender bodies specifically mark or
disrupt this boundary crossing? In what ways does the Gothic open up a plural
narrative space for transgenre explorations, encounters, and experimentation?
With this, the volume’s chapters explore expected categories such as
transgenders, transbodies, and transembodiments, but also broader concepts that
move through and beyond the limits of gender identity and sexuality, such as
transhistories, transpolitics, transmodalities, and transgenres. Illuminating
such areas as the appropriation of the trans body in Gothic literature and
film, the function of trans rhetorics in memoir, textual markers of
transgenderism, and the Gothic’s transgeneric qualities, the chapters offer
innovative, but not limited, ways to interpret the Gothic. In addition, the
book intersects with but also troubles non-trans feminist and queer readings of
the Gothic. Together, these diverse approaches engage the Gothic as a
definitively trans subject, and offer new and exciting connections and insights
into Gothic, Media, Film, Narrative, and Gender and Sexuality Studies.
Young Adult Gothic Fiction Michelle J. Smith 2021-06-15 This collection is the
gothic-and-gender-an-introduction

6/13

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on September 24, 2022 by guest

first to focus exclusively on twenty-first-century young adult Gothic fiction.
The essays demonstrate how the contemporary resurgence of the Gothic signals
anxieties about (and hopes for) young people in the twenty-first century.
Changing conceptions of young adults as liminal figures, operating between the
modes of child and adult, can be mobilised when combined with Gothic spaces and
concepts in texts for young people. In young adult Gothic literature, the
crossing of boundaries typical of the Gothic is often motivated by a
heterosexual romance plot, in which the human or monstrous female protagonist
desires a boy who is not her ‘type’. Additionally, as the Gothic works to
define what it means to be human – particularly in relation to gender, race,
and identity – the volume also examines how contemporary shifts and flashpoints
in identity politics are being negotiated under the metaphoric cloak of
monstrosity.
The Woman in Black, Gender & Power – typical Gothic horror or Hill’s use of a
unique ghost? Michelle Hooge 2022-03-09 Seminar paper from the year 2021 in the
subject Gender Studies, grade: 2,0, University of Duisburg-Essen (Anglistik),
course: Anglophone Studies, language: English, abstract: The Woman in Black
(1983) can be seen as a classic among Gothic fiction. This becomes clear due to
the many Gothic tropes, motifs, and stylistic devices that the author Susan
Hill uses in this ghost story. The way she uses them and considering the plot
of the novel, one can read the book as a feminist one that adapts a ‘unique’
picture of women, which might not be seen as popular or common. Therefore, it
can easily be analysed as a criticism towards patriarchal society and the
picture people have about both women and men, especially about their
properties. The most significant Gothic tropes of the book will be analysed in
II. Moreover, it will become clear how they correlate with and give the ground
for the feminist reading. This will lead us to III: The Woman in Black and
power, as power is one of the best-known properties that Humfrye shows and is
important for both the feminist reading as well as the criticism of patriarchy,
the structures of our society and the expectations that are attached to them.
The next two chapters are about two different explications or understandings of
Humfrye’s essence and why she became the ghost she is now. While the first
understanding of her outcome focuses on her being a mother, the other one is
more about her gender, certain gender roles as well as stereotypes that
function as a possible repression of women.
Transnational Gothic Monika Elbert 2016-02-17 Offering a variety of critical
approaches to late eighteenth- and nineteenth-century Gothic literature, this
collection provides a transnational view of the emergence and flowering of the
Gothic. The essays expand on now well-known approaches to the Gothic (such as
those that concentrate exclusively on race, gender, or nation) by focusing on
international issues: religious traditions, social reform, economic and
financial pitfalls, manifest destiny and expansion, changing concepts of
nationhood, and destabilizing moments of empire-building. By examining a wide
array of Gothic texts, including novels, drama, and poetry, the contributors
present the Gothic not as a peripheral, marginal genre, but as a central mode
of literary exchange in an ever-expanding global context. Thus the traditional
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conventions of the Gothic, such as those associated with Ann Radcliffe and Monk
Lewis, are read alongside unexpected Gothic formulations and lesser-known
Gothic authors and texts. These include Mary Rowlandson and Bram Stoker,
Frances and Anthony Trollope, Louisa May Alcott, Elizabeth Gaskell, Theodore
Dreiser, Rudyard Kipling, and Lafcadio Hearn, as well as the actors Edmund Kean
and George Frederick Cooke. Individually and collectively, the essays provide a
much-needed perspective that eschews national borders in order to explore the
central role that global (and particularly transatlantic) exchange played in
the development of the Gothic. British, American, Continental, Caribbean, and
Asian Gothic are represented in this collection, which seeks to deepen our
understanding of the Gothic as not merely a national but a global aesthetic.
The Female Figure in Contemporary Historical Fiction K. Cooper 2012-10-29 From
The Other Boleyn Girl to Fingersmith , this collection explores the popularity
of female-centred historical novels in recent years. It asks how these
representations are influenced by contemporary gender politics, and whether
they can be seen as part of a wider feminist project to recover women's
history.
Gothic Forms of Feminine Fictions Susanne Becker 1999 This is a study of the
powers of Gothic in late 20th-century fiction and film. Susanne Becker argues
that the Gothic, 200 years after it emerged, exhibits unchanged vitality in our
media age and its obsession with incessant stimulation and excitement.
Romanticism, Gender, and Violence Nowell Marshall 2013-07-22 Responding to work
by Eve Sedgwick and recent media attention to queer suicide, this project
theorizes performative melancholia, a condition where, regardless of sexual
orientation, overinvestment in gender norms causes subjects who are unable to
embody those norms to experience socially expected (‘normal’) gender as
something unattainable or lost.
Gothic Queer Culture Laura Westengard 2019-10 In Gothic Queer Culture, Laura
Westengard proposes that contemporary U.S. queer culture is gothic at its core.
Using interdisciplinary cultural studies to examine the gothicism in queer art,
literature, and thought--including ghosts embedded in queer theory, shadowy
crypts in lesbian pulp fiction, monstrosity and cannibalism in AIDS poetry, and
sadomasochism in queer performance--Westengard argues that during the twentieth
and twenty-first centuries a queer culture has emerged that challenges and
responds to traumatic marginalization by creating a distinctly gothic
aesthetic. Gothic Queer Culture examines the material effects of
marginalization, exclusion, and violence and explains why discourse around the
complexities of genders and sexualities repeatedly returns to the gothic.
Westengard places this queer knowledge production within a larger framework of
gothic queer culture, which inherently includes theoretical texts, art,
literature, performance, and popular culture. By analyzing queer knowledge
production alongside other forms of queer culture, Gothic Queer Culture enters
into the most current conversations on the state of gender and sexuality,
especially debates surrounding negativity, anti-relationalism, assimilation,
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and neoliberalism. It provides a framework for understanding these debates in
the context of a distinctly gothic cultural mode that acknowledges violence and
insidious trauma, depathologizes the association between trauma and queerness,
and offers a rich counterhegemonic cultural aesthetic through the circulation
of gothic tropes.
Gothic and Gender Donna Heiland 2008-04-15 Gothic novels tell terrifying
stories of patriarchal societies that thrive on the oppression or even outright
sacrifice of women and others. Donna Heiland’s Gothic and Gender offers a
historically informed theoretical introduction to key gothic narratives from a
feminist perspective. The book concentrates primarily on fiction from the 1760s
through the 1840s, exploring the work of Horace Walpole, Clara Reeve, Sophia
Lee, Matthew Lewis, Charlotte Dacre, Charles Maturin, Ann Radcliffe, William
Godwin, Mary Wollstonecraft, Mary Shelley, John Polidori, James Malcolm Rymer,
Emily Brontë, Charlotte Brontë, Charlotte Smith, and Charles Brockden Brown.
The final chapter looks at contemporary fiction and its relation to the gothic,
including an exploration of Margaret Atwood’s The Blind Assassin and Ann-Marie
Macdonald’s Fall on Your Knees A Coda provides an overview of scholarship on
the gothic, showing how gothic gradually became a major focus for literary
critics, and paying particular attention to the feminist reinvigoration of
gothic studies that began in the 1970s and continues today. Taken as a whole
the book offers a stimulating survey of the representation of gender in the
gothic, suitable for both students and readers of gothic literature.
The Female Gothic D. Wallace 2009-11-12 This rich and varied collection of
essays makes a timely contribution to critical debates about the Female Gothic,
a popular but contested area of literary studies. The contributors revisit key
Gothic themes - gender, race, the body, monstrosity, metaphor, motherhood and
nationality - to open up new critical directions.
Gender and Sexuality in Latin American Horror Cinema Gustavo Subero 2016-05-20
Gender and Sexuality in Latin American Horror Cinema explores the different
mechanisms and strategies through which horror films attempt to reinforce or
contest gender relations and issues of sexual identity in the continent. The
book explores issues of machismo, marianismo, homosociality, bromance, among
others through the lens of horror narratives and, especially, it offers an
analysis of monstrosity and the figure of the monster as an outlet to play out
socio-sexual anxieties in different societies or gender groups. The author
looks at a wide rage of films from countries such as Cuba, Peru, Mexico and
Argentina and draws points of commonality, as well as comparing essential
differences, between the way that horror fictions – considered by many as lowbrow cinema - can be effective to delve into the way that sexuality and gender
operates and circulates in the popular imaginary in these regions.
Women and the Gothic Avril Horner 2016-02-22 A re-assessment of the Gothic in
relation to the female, the 'feminine', feminism and post-feminismThis
collection of newly commissioned essays brings together major scholars in the
field of Gothic studies in order to re-think the topic of 'Women and the
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Gothic'. The 14 chapters in this volume engage with debates about 'Female
Gothic' from the 1970s and '80s, through second wave feminism, theorisations of
gender and a long interrogation of the 'women' category as well as with the
problematics of post-feminism, now itself being interrogated by a younger
generation of women. The contributors explore Gothic works from established
classics to recent films and novels from feminist and post-feminist
perspectives. The result is a lively book that combines rigorous close readings
with elegant use of theory in order to question some ingrained assumptions
about women, the Gothic and identity.Key FeaturesRevitalises the long-running
debate about women, the Gothic and identityEngages with the political agendas
of feminism and post-feminismPrioritises the concerns of woman as reader,
author and criticOffers fresh readings of both classic and recent Gothic works
A Research Guide to Gothic Literature in English Sherri L. Brown 2018-03-15 The
Gothic began as a designation for barbarian tribes, was associated with the
cathedrals of the High Middle Ages, was used to describe a marginalized
literature in the late eighteenth century, and continues today in a variety of
forms (literature, film, graphic novel, video games, and other narrative and
artistic forms). Unlike other recent books in the field that focus on certain
aspects of the Gothic, this work directs researchers to seminal and significant
resources on all of its aspects. Annotations will help researchers determine
what materials best suit their needs. A Research Guide to Gothic Literature in
English covers Gothic cultural artifacts such as literature, film, graphic
novels, and videogames. This authoritative guide equips researchers with
valuable recent information about noteworthy resources that they can use to
study the Gothic effectively and thoroughly.
Female Gothic Histories Diana Wallace 2013-04-15 Female Gothic Histories traces
the development of women’s Gothic historical fiction from Sophia Lee’s The
Recess in the late eighteenth century through the work of Elizabeth Gaskell,
Vernon Lee, Daphne du Maurier and Victoria Holt to the bestselling novels of
Sarah Waters in the twenty-first century. Often left out of traditional
historical narratives, women writers have turned to Gothic historical fiction
as a mode of writing which can both reinsert them into history and symbolise
their exclusion. This study breaks new ground in bringing together thinking
about the Gothic and the historical novel, and in combining psychoanalytic
theory with historical contextualisation.
Gothic Literature Andrew Smith 2013-03-10 New edition of bestselling
introductory text outlining the history and ways of reading Gothic
literatureThis revised edition includes:* A new chapter on Contemporary Gothic
which explores the Gothic of the early twenty first century and looks at new
critical developments* An updated Bibliography of critical sources and a
revised Chronology The book opens with a Chronology and an Introduction to the
principal texts and key critical terms, followed by five chapters: The Gothic
Heyday 1760-1820; Gothic 1820-1865; Gothic Proximities 1865-1900; Twentieth
Century; and Contemporary Gothic. The discussion examines how the Gothic has
developed in different national contexts and in different forms, including
gothic-and-gender-an-introduction
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novels, novellas, poems, films, radio and television. Each chapter concludes
with a close reading of a specific text - Frankenstein, Jane Eyre, Dracula, The
Silence of the Lambs and The Historian - to illustrate ways in which contextual
discussion informs critical analysis. The book ends with a Conclusion outlining
possible future developments within scholarship on the Gothic.
Gothic incest Jenny DiPlacidi 2018-02-24 This electronic version has been made
available under a Creative Commons (BY-NC-ND) open access license. The first
full-length study of incest in the Gothic genre, this book argues that Gothic
writers resisted the power structures of their society through incestuous
desires. It provides interdisciplinary readings of incest within fatherdaughter, sibling, mother-son, cousin and uncle-niece relationships in texts by
authors including Emily Brontë, Eliza Parsons, Ann Radcliffe and Eleanor
Sleath. The analyses, underpinned by historical, literary and cultural
contexts, reveal that the incest thematic allowed writers to explore a range of
related sexual, social and legal concerns. Through representations of incest,
Gothic writers modelled alternative agencies, sexualities and family structures
that remain relevant today.
Queer Gothic George E. Haggerty 2006 Because gothic fiction was the one semirespectable genre that regularly explored sexual and social transgressions
during the eighteenth and nineteenth centuries, George Haggerty's Queer Gothic
argues that it makes sense to consider the ways in which gothic fiction itself
helped to shape thinking about sexual matters, create the darker shadows of the
dominant fiction, and jump-start the age of sexology. Haggerty examines a
variety of issues, including the ways in which gothic fiction centers on loss
as the foreclosure of homoerotic possibility, the uses to which same-sex desire
can be put in a patriarchal culture, and the relationship between transgressive
sexual behaviors and a range of religious behaviors understood as "Catholic."
Other chapters consider the erotic implications of gothic millenialism and move
beyond the eighteenth century to discuss gothic fiction in the 1890s and 1990s,
including Henry James's The Ambassadors, Anne Rice's The Vampire Chronicles,
and Patricia Highsmith's The Talented Mr. Ripley.
Scottish Gothic Carol Margaret Davison 2017-03-08 Written from various critical
standpoints by internationally renowned scholars, Scottish Gothic: An Edinburgh
Companion interrogates the ways in which the concepts of the Gothic and
Scotland have intersected and been manipulated from the mid-eighteenth century
to the present day. This interdisciplinary collection is the first ever
published study to investigate the multifarious strands of Gothic in Scottish
fiction, poetry, theatre and film. Its contributors - all specialists in their
fields - combine an attention to socio-historical and cultural contexts with a
rigorous close reading of works, both classic and lesser known, produced
between the eighteenth and twenty-first centuries.
Introduction to Transgender Studies Ardel Haefele-Thomas 2019-02-05 This is the
first introductory textbook intended for transgender/trans studies at the
undergraduate level. The book can also be used for related courses in LGBTQ,
gothic-and-gender-an-introduction

11/13

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on September 24, 2022 by guest

queer, and gender/feminist studies. It encompasses and connects global
contexts, intersecting identities, historic and contemporary issues,
literature, history, politics, art, and culture. Ardel Haefele-Thomas embraces
the richness of intersecting identities—how race, ethnicity, sexual
orientation, class, nation, religion, and ability have cross-influenced to
shape the transgender experience and trans culture across and beyond the
binary. Written by an accomplished teacher with experience in a wide variety of
higher learning institutions, this new text inspires readers to explore not
only contemporary transgender issues and experiences but also the global
history of gender diversity through the ages. Introduction to Transgender
Studies features: -A welcoming approach that creates a safe space for a wide
range of students, from those who have never thought about gender issues to
those who identify as transgender, trans, nonbinary, agender, and/or gender
expansive. -Writings from the Community essays that relate the chapter theme to
the lived experiences of trans and LGB people and allies from different parts
of the world. -Key concepts, film and media suggestions, topics for discussion,
activities, and ideas for writing and research to engage students and serve as
a review at exam time. -Instructors’ resources that will be available that
include key teaching points with discussion questions, activities, research
projects, tips for using the media suggestions, PowerPoint presentations, and
sample syllabi for various course configurations. Intended for introductory
transgender, LGBTQ+, or gender studies courses through upper-level electives
related to the expanding field of transgender studies, this text has been
successfully class-tested in community colleges and public and private colleges
and universities.
A Companion to Medieval Art Conrad Rudolph 2019-05-07 A fully updated and
comprehensive companion to Romanesque and Gothic art history This definitive
reference brings together cutting-edge scholarship devoted to the Romanesque
and Gothic traditions in Northern Europe and provides a clear analytical survey
of what is happening in this major area of Western art history. The volume
comprises original theoretical, historical, and historiographic essays written
by renowned and emergent scholars who discuss the vibrancy of medieval art from
both thematic and sub-disciplinary perspectives. Part of the Blackwell
Companions to Art History, A Companion to Medieval Art, Second Edition features
an international and ambitious range of contributions covering reception,
formalism, Gregory the Great, pilgrimage art, gender, patronage, marginalized
images, the concept of spolia, manuscript illumination, stained glass,
Cistercian architecture, art of the crusader states, and more. Newly revised
edition of a highly successful companion, including 11 new articles
Comprehensive coverage ranging from vision, materiality, and the artist through
to architecture, sculpture, and painting Contains full-color illustrations
throughout, plus notes on the book’s many distinguished contributors A
Companion to Medieval Art: Romanesque and Gothic in Northern Europe, Second
Edition is an exciting and varied study that provides essential reading for
students and teachers of Medieval art.
The Cambridge Companion to Gothic Fiction Jerrold E. Hogle 2002-08-29 Gothic as
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a form of fiction-making has played a major role in Western culture since the
late eighteenth century. In this volume, fourteen world-class experts on the
Gothic provide thorough and revealing accounts of this haunting-to-horrifying
type of fiction from the 1760s (the decade of The Castle of Otranto, the first
so-called 'Gothic story') to the end of the twentieth century (an era haunted
by filmed and computerized Gothic simulations). Along the way, these essays
explore the connections of Gothic fictions to political and industrial
revolutions, the realistic novel, the theatre, Romantic and post-Romantic
poetry, nationalism and racism from Europe to America, colonized and postcolonial populations, the rise of film and other visual technologies, the
struggles between 'high' and 'popular' culture, changing psychological
attitudes towards human identity, gender and sexuality, and the obscure lines
between life and death, sanity and madness. The volume also includes a
chronology and guides to further reading.
Art of Darkness
Skin Shows Judith Halberstam 1995 Parasites and perverts: an introduction to
gothic monstrosity -- Making monsters: Mary Shelley's Frankenstein -- Gothic
surface, gothic depth: the subject of secrecy in Stevenson and Wilde -Technologies of monstrosity: Bram Stoker's Dracula -- Reading counterclockwise:
paranoid gothic or gothic paranoia? -- Bodies that splatter: queers and chain
saws -- Skinflick: posthuman genderin Jonathan Demme's The silence of the lambs
-- Conclusion: serial killing.
Women and Gothic Maria Purves 2014-03-17 This small collection of essays
explores women’s relationship with the gothic: a relationship which has, since
its eighteenth-century beginnings, always been complex. These essays
demonstrate some of the scope and diversity of that relationship, and much of
its intensity: the ingenuity and genius employed, the anguish experienced and
the risks taken, in its evolution. Genuinely representative of gothic’s
flexibility and presence in everything from novels to architecture, from
surrealist art to hypertext fiction, this volume brings new primary sources and
topics to the reader’s attention, and will be of interest to anyone who wants
to expand and challenge their understanding of how and why women engage with
the gothic.
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